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Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting  

September 19, 2013 
 

The meeting was well-attended.  We had a total attendance of at least 28. 

 
The meeting was called to order by Kate Nixon, standing in for Donna Price.    
 

Carol Moore gave the Treasurer’s Report.  Our current overall total is 
$11,903.76.  We have $4,873.74 in Civic League Checking and $12,130.02 in 

the Business Money Market account, for total assets of $17,003.76.  There are 
liabilities of $5,100.00, resulting in the net total above--$11,903.76. 
 

Mike Moore said the pool will be open on Saturday and Sunday at 11 o’clock.  
The cover will be pulled at 2:00 on Sunday, and lots of people are needed to 

help with that. 
 
The Halloween Walk will be next month.  We need volunteers and donations!  

The Walk will be on the 26th at 3:00 in the afternoon.  This will be the 23rd year 
for this event. 
 

Kate Nixon noted that children in the Shores who attend Pembroke Meadows 
Elementary School are no longer being picked up by a bus—they’re now 

walking.  Look out for them. 
 
Jeanette Willenbrink said the Ladies Lunch Group will meet this month on the 

25th at The Cheesecake Factory.  If you intend to join the ladies, prior notice 
will be appreciated. 

 
A comment was made about all the median work that has been done this 
summer.  Jeanette noted that another work day is scheduled this coming week 

on Tuesday afternoon at 4 o’clock.  Jeanette will investigate purchase of a 
product to take care of nut thatch. 
 

There was a complaint about a row of evergreens encroaching on the sidewalk 
near Bishop Court.  Jeanette said that would be the property owner’s 

responsibility to correct. 
 
A couple of people volunteered for median duty; unfortunately, I did not get 

their names except for the Price’s. 
 

Gerry Richter said that if people are interested in a paranormal investigation, 
one is going to be conducted at the Ferry Plantation house. 
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There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned and our guest 
speaker for the evening, Councilman John Moss was introduced.  There 

followed a very interesting presentation, with sometimes contentious 
participation. 

 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

       

      
     Barbara Amos 
  

 
 
 

 


